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IPOsystem implemented by UIBS Teamwork is being used at our company since 2012 and on this 
basis I can express my opinion on our cooperation and the operation of the System. 

Among the many actions taken by the Management Board to modernize the company, we 
introduced new management and work organization methods thanks to the modern IPOsystem tool 
for production planning and cost evaluation. 

Thanks to the IPOsystem platform, we have completely changed the production area management 
system. The innovative solutions of the system allowed to reduce problems with overproduction in 
progress and improved internal communication. In addition, by using IPOsystem, we improved the 
timeliness of contract execution and process supervision. We have direct and up-to-date knowledge 
of individual production stages, both in terms of their advancement and the costs involved. 

During the cooperation, a group of UIBS Teamwork specialists responded to our needs on an ongoing 
basis by actively adapting the elements of the system. One should also emphasize their deep 
knowledge in the field of production process management, which often helped in solving current 
problems. The introduced system and post-implementation supervision process gives us the 
possibility of continuous improvement of production and management processes. In the near future, 
we expect a further significant improvement in the effectiveness of our operations. 

IPOsystem has become our basic tool for ongoing production management and we are convinced of 
the right decision. 

 

signed on 27/09/2013 by: 

Krzysztof Dajczak, Vice President of the Management Board 

 

(the original document in Polish is available at: 
https://iposystem.com/public/referencje/referencja_afm.pdf) 

 


